
OVERNIGHT OBSERVATION AT SARISKA  

38 Students of Astronomy Club visited Sariska on 8 April 2024 to take part in the overnight 

sky observation.In the overnight session, the children explored the outer space through 

high-quality telescopes ,they viewed the moon, stars and planets hunted the 

constellations ,did the sky mapping, astrophotography, spotted the zodiac signs and 

learnt how to find directions with the help of constellations . 

 

 

  

 
 


